
 
 
 

Visit by Canada’s 2018 PyeongChang Olympic and Paralympic 
Winter Games Athletes 

Ottawa, Ontario – May 9, 2018 

On April 26, 2018, the following motion was adopted by the House of Commons: 

That, notwithstanding any Standing Order or usual practice of the House, 
following Question Period on Wednesday, May 9, 2018, the House resolve itself 
into a Committee of the Whole in order to welcome the athletes of the 2018 
PyeongChang Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games, provided that: (a) the 
Speaker be permitted to preside over the Committee of the Whole from the 
Speaker's chair and make welcoming remarks on behalf of the House; (b) the 
names of the athletes present be deemed read and printed in the House of 
Commons Debates for that day; (c) only authorized photographers be permitted 
to take photos during the proceedings of the Committee; and (d) when the 
proceedings of the Committee have concluded, the Committee shall rise.  

 

As such, immediately following Question Period today, May 9, 2018, the Honourable 

Geoff Regan, Speaker of the House of Commons, will welcome the athletes of the 2018 

PyeongChang Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games in the House of Commons 

Chamber. 

Date Time Location  
May 9, 2018 3 p.m. (approx.) House of Commons Chamber 
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